

16 August, 2022 Circular No. 2/2022-23

Dear Parents,

## Subject: Pre-KG (3-4 years) Approval for the Academic year 2022/23

We are very happy to inform you all that we have received ADEK approval to operate Pre-KG (3-4 years- Nursery) for the Academic Year 2022/23. We are opening admissions for the new Academic Year for Pre-KG.

Kindly note that there are <u>limited seats available</u> and should you wish to enroll your child, please contact the school's admission registrar Ms Seham Al-Khatib (Mob: 052-6511937) who will be happy to help you through the admission process.

If you are already on our waiting list then please contact Ms Seham to register your child.

Thank you and we are pleased to be of assistance to our parents.

Warm regards,

Caroline Peel, Principal.

الموضوع: المُوافقة على افتتاح صفوف الحضانة (ماقبل الروضة / Pre-KG) بعمر 3 إلى 4 سنوات للعام 2023/2022 الأكاديمي.

،أولياء الأمور الكِرام

يُسعدُنا أن نُبلِغَكُم بأننا قد حَصلنا من دائرة التعليم والمَعرفة على الموافقة الخاصة بافتتاح الحضانة للعمر (3 إلى 4 سنوات) وذلك للعام الأكاديمي 2023/2022، وعليه فإن قسم القبول والتسجيل على أتم الجاهزية لاستقبال الطلبة الجدد لهذه المرحلة مع اقتراب العودة للمدارس.

نرجو العِلم بأن المقاعِد محدودة، وفي حال رغِبتم في تسجيل ابنكم/ابنتكم فنرجُو منكم التواصل مع مسؤولة القبول والتسجيل الأستاذة سِهام الخطيب على المهاتف: 6511937-052 والتي ستكون على أتم الاستعداد لمساعدتكم في عملية تسجيل أبنائكم.

في حال أنكم قمتم بالتواصل من قبل وتم وضعكُم على قائمة الانتظار، فإننا ندعُوكُم الآن لاستكمال عملية التسجيل مع الأستاذة سِهام.

نشكُركُم ونسعَد بمساعَدتِكُم دائماً، تحياتنا الحارة،

> كارولاين بيل، مديرة المدرسة.